From: Heather [mailto:john.langager@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 3:51 PM

To: Engbring Gretchen

Subject: Arthur academy

My children have been getting a much better education compared to public schools my older children
went to. My kinder can read! Didn't happen for the other kids that early. The school makes great efforts
and strides to make sure all the children are learning! Not to mention the great community the school
has build which in turn helps families raise their children. Pass this for charter schools these children
learn too!!!

Sent from my iPhone
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